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GU/ CWS / 2015/605

Konkan Development Society
Don bosco provincial House Odxel
Goa University P.O. Goa 403206

Date- 22-12-2015

Sub: - MA Women’s Studies Students placed for Field Training

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter No.KDS/ 170 /15.dated- 17/12/2015 accepting to have our students

placed in your esteemed organization for Field Training.

This is to inform you that the following MA Women's Studies students are placed for Field

Training with your organization:

1. ADITI ANIL NAIK { Mobile No. 8698123969)
2. KAVITA MAHENDAR VEDPATI ( Mobile No.7875225938)

Thanking you for your kind cooperation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Shaila Desouza

) Rt o
(Incharge) Women'’s Studies i+~
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(Accredited by NAAC with Grade ‘A’)

GU/CWS/2015/603

The President, Arz (anyay rahit zindagi)

Flat. no. 4 1st Floor, Our Lady of Guia Building (RTO Building),

Next to BDO Office, Vasco, Goa, India- 403802

Sub: - MA Women’s Studies Students placed for Field Training

Dear Madam,

Date: - 22-12-2015

*Thank you for your Email Dated- 16/12/2015 accepting to have our students placed in your

esteemed organization for Field Training.

This is to inform you that the following MA Women’s Studies students are placed for Field

Training with your organization:

1. KIMBERLEY SEVERINA DIAS ( Mobile No. 8888612840)

2. NILAM ANAND MURGODI ( Mobile No. 8806185008 )

Thanking you for your kind cooperation.

Sincerely,
S
-_ ". COR o i
\ I..-',:\'-‘}'r,’—" "'--::: '..Q*'-\‘
Vv RN
Dr. Shaila Desouza ffef ceittia P

(Incharge) Women's Studies
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GU/CWS/2015/604 ' Date: - 22-12-2015

Bailancho Sad-d.

SF-4 Journalist Colony,

Opposite Goa Housing Board office
Bardez, porvorim, Goa- 403501

Sub: - MA Women's Studies Students placed for Field Training

Dear Madam,

esteemed organization for Field Training.

Thank you for your Email dated- 17/12/2015 accepting to have our students placed in your

This is to inform you that the followingdViA Women’s Studies students are placed for Field

Training with your organization:

1. GAURI MAHADEV AROSKAR ( Mobile No. 8552966840)
2. SNEHAL BHANU DESSAI { Mobile No. 9923967492 )

Thanking you for your kind cooperation.

Sincerely,

-

Dr. Shaila Desouza

(Incharge) Women’s Studies :""-':_;:_?
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GU/ CWS / 2015/602 ) Date- 22-12-2015
The Director,
Directorate of Women & Child Development

2™ Floor, Old Education Department Building
18" June Road, Panaji, Goa 403001

Sub: - MA Women'’s Studies students placed for Field Training
Dear Madam/Sir,

Thank you for your letter No.2-428-20_14—SRCW—T-DWCD/8742.dated- 15/12/2015 accepting to
have our students placed in your esteemed organizatjon for Field Training.

This is to inform you that the following MA Women'’s Studies students are placed for Field
Training with your organization:

1. STEFFI MARIA CARDOZ ( Mobile No. 7798838834)
2. TANVI BASAVARAJ PALEKAR ( Mobile No.84411029984)

Thanking you for your kind cooperation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Shaila Desouza

(Incharge) Women'’s Studies
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